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Our 2007 Board 
 

Kim McKenzie President         kkenzie@comcast.net 
Julie Walters Vice President     juliewalters1@comcast.net 
Don Parker Treasurer              drparker@aol.com  
Nicola Schwab Secretary                   nschwab@mresults.net   
Chris Clark Asst. Secretary            vlotrix@yahoo.com 

    
Thank you Board Members! 

 

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS... 
 

Important! 
Back to School Bash – Hosted by Don Graff 
This Friday, August 17th 5:30-7:30pm 
See flyer on back of this issue for information 
 
 
Save Saturday Night September 15th for the 
Adults Only Party at the pool 
See more information in this newsletter ►►► 
 
New Neighbors 
No new neighbors this month, but watch for next month! 
 
Remember if you would like to join a committee, and we 
encourage everyone to participate, contact Nicola Schwab at 
770-886-0311 or email her at nschwab@mresults.net.  Here is 
a list of committees that may spark your interest: Tennis 
Court, Pool, Grounds, ACC, Yard of the Month, Social and 
Welcome. 

It’s true, no one cares more about our  
neighborhood than you! 

  
Message from the Covenant Committee 

“VOTE YES” 
  We need everyone's cooperation in getting 

our covenants renewed.  This is to protect our 
community and property values. Everyone 

should have received information on renewing 
our covenants, along with a ballot and return 
envelope. Please take the time to vote, sign, 

date, and return your ballot as soon as 
possible. 

 
 

'Community Cop' Corner 
Back to School! Whew is it that time already? As you 
follow your routine and get in the car and go to work 
and as you drive through the neighborhood on your 
way home please take time to see the droves of kids 
starting their new routine of walking to and from the 
bus stop.  A little extra care will go a long way to a 
happy and successful school year. 
 

Adults Only 
End of the summer party! 

Hosted by: 
Rose Perniciaro, Kim McKenzie, Nicola Schwab 

 
Where: At the Pool 
When: Saturday, September 15th, 7pm - 11pm 
Bring:  Your own adult beverage. 
We’ll provide:  Mixers and a couple of trays of 
food and music. 
Important:   
We could also use a few volunteers to bring 
appetizers.  If you would like to help contact 
Rose Perniciaro at rpernic59@bellsouth.net 
 

YARD of the MONTH 
WINNERS! 

Congratulations to Ann and David Caldwell at 
1540 Loblolly Lane who have won a $50 in 
the form of a Home Depot gift card!  Are 
you next? 
 

Our Website – www.granforest.com 
The perfect place to advertise for sale 
items (e-mail: forsale@granforest.com) or a 
service, (e-mail: service@granforest.com). 

REMEMBER, IT’S FREE!!! 
 


